

Date: Tuesday 9th April 2013

Time: 14:00-15:00 CET, 13:00-14:00 GMT

Online meeting: Google+ Hangout: [https://plus.google.com/hangouts/\\_/da76395509f7b4d23a11033a6a7616651fce266a?authuser=0&hl=en](https://plus.google.com/hangouts/_/da76395509f7b4d23a11033a6a7616651fce266a?authuser=0&hl=en)






Present:

Jabber: <xmpp:opendnssec@conference.kirei.se>

1. Who will write minutes?

2. Agree on the agenda.

3. Project actions

Issue	What	Who	Status
<a href="#">OPENDNSSEC-132</a>	<a href="#">Benchmarking system for a random TLD</a>	Sara Dickinson	 In Progress
<a href="#">OPENDNSSEC-121</a>	Review versioning system used and document support timeline for older versions <b>ACTION, Sara:</b> Propose 1.3 as LTS to the board.	Sara Dickinson	 In Progress
<a href="#">OPENDNSSEC-133</a>	<a href="#">Regression testing/requirements</a>	Sara Dickinson	 In Progress
<a href="#">OPENDNSSEC-382</a>	<a href="#">Review all the issues in JIRA</a>	Sara Dickinson	 In Progress
<a href="#">OPENDNSSEC-131</a>	<a href="#">Find a sparac box</a>	Sara Dickinson	 In Progress

4. OpenDNSSEC

- **OPENDNSSEC Unassigned issues**
  - [All unassigned open issues](#)
- **SUPPORT Open issues**
  - [All unresolved Support issues](#)
- **OpenDNSSEC 1.3.14**
  - *Nominate any issues for 1.3.14?*
  - [All issues for 1.3.14](#) (also check the NEWS file)
  - *Should we release?*
- **OpenDNSSEC 1.4.0**
  - *Actions*

<b>Nick</b>	Investigate validns and how we could use it ( <a href="#">OPENDNSSEC-143</a> ).	IN PROGRESS	
<b>Sara</b>	Ask on the users' list whether people are using 1.4.0 and if so, what functionality they are using.	IN PROGRESS	

- *Updates?*
- [All issues for 1.4.0](#) (also check the NEWS file)
- *Planned Release date:*
  - 1.4.0rc4
  - 1.4.0

- **OpenDNSSEC 1.4.x**
  - [All issues for 1.4.1](#)
- **OpenDNSSEC 2.0.0b1**
  - *Actions*

<b>Yuri?</b>	Align enforcer-ng jenkins testing with trunk.	OPEN	
<b>Sara</b>	Look into additional DB support for 2.0	OPEN	

- *Updates?*
- *Open issues for 2.0.0b1*
- *Regression & System testing coverage*
- *Planned Release date:*

- **Testing**

- **General updates**

<b>Sara</b>	Sara to email developers/Doodle to arrange developer meeting around RIPE 66  <a href="http://doodle.com/8w9bxvs3s2bv5wp2">http://doodle.com/8w9bxvs3s2bv5wp2</a>	IN PROGRESS	
-------------	--	----------------	--

### 1. SoftHSM

*Actions*

Who	What	Status	When
-----	------	--------	------

- *Updates?*
- *Releases:*
  - *SoftHSM 1.3.5*
  - *SoftHSM 2.0.0*

### 2. Next meeting

Tuesday 23rd or Thursday 25th April?

### 3. AOB

...